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Purpose of Providing Lifeline Service to Qualifying Customers 

DATE: October 30, 2024 

On July 22, 2024, GO MD USA LLC (“Company”) filed a Petition for Designation as an 

Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Tennessee for the Limited Purpose of 

Providing Lifeline Service to Qualifying Customers (“Petition”). On July 31, 2024, the 

Commission’s advisory staff (Staff) sent its first data request to the Company. The data request 

states, “[p]lease provide the information requested on or before August 31, 2024. If this 

information is not provided by this date, this docket may be subject to dismissal.”1  A request for 

additional information was later sent to the Company on August 20, 2024, with responses to the 

Staff’s requests due on or before September 6, 2024.2  Subsequently, the Company requested a 

one-week extension of time to produce responses to the data requests. Staff agreed to the extension, 

indicating that responses would be due on September 13, 2024.3 To date, substantive responses to 

the Staff’s requests for information have not been filed with the Commission.  

1 Commission Data Request to Mark Schirmer, General Counsel GO MD USA LLC (July 31, 2024). 
2 Commission Staff Data Request to GO MD USA LLC (August 20, 2024); See also Email Correspondence to Mark 
Schirmer, GO MD USA, LLD Re Requested Date for Response to Data Requests Filed by the Commission on August 20, 
2024 (August 21, 2024). 
3 Email Correspondence Between John Hutton and Mark Schirmer, GO MD USA, LLC Re Responses to Commission 
Data Request Due September 13, 2024 (October 30, 2024).  
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 As such, unless a substantive response to the Staff’s data requests is filed in the 

Commission docket file by the close of business on November 13, 2024, the docket will be 

administratively closed, without prejudice. After such time, should the Company wish to pursue 

an ETC in the state of Tennessee, it will be required to file a new petition with the accompanying 

docket filing fee.  

 
FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 
 
 
       
Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 
 
Original in docket file 
cc: Interested Parties 

 
 


